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From: Ashlyn Narayan 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 November 2013 12:19 AM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Ban greyhound racing

Dear Director, 
 
Thank you for allowing and considering the public opinion of the issues surrounding greyhound racing. After 
hearing of yesterday's Melbourne Cup incident about the horse who broke it's leg and was shot, I feel disgusted and 
unbelievably upset at the industry surrounding racing animals for entertainment supported by tens of thousands of 
Australians. To hear about similarities with greyhounds unethically bred just for racing is ridiculous and wrong, 
especially since such a vast majority are slaughtered.  We have no right to determine the outcome of an animal's life 
and/or change their natural state; we are their voice for freedom and a cruelty-feee future. 
 
Thank you for your time, 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashlyn Narayan 

 




